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Hello,

I am opposed to the proposed expansion of Coffin Butte Landfill. I believe the expansion will
have detrimental impacts in many areas including the following:

Pollution – air (methane, dust, incinerator ash), water (leachate), noise.

Environmental - climate impacts due to methane emissions, local environment
issues due to pollutants.
 
Safety violations - worker safety may be compromised.

Negative impacts to Wildlife habitat and individuals.

Recreation impacts – loss of areas for hiking, birdwatching, and biking

Impacts on character of the area – odor, litter, traffic, community image, housing and property
values.

Long-term financial and environmental liabilities.

Sincerely, Nancy Allen
6145 NW Ponderosa Ave 
Corvallis, OR 97330
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